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Mr. Bill Stevenson,

Department of Enterprise, Trade
and Investment,

Netherleigh,

Massey Avenue,

Belfast BT4 2JP.

| 18" June, 2014,
Re: Projects of Common Interest: North-South Electricity Interconnector
Dear Mr. Stevenson,

An Bord Pleanala (Competent Authority) has received your response to our letter of
12" June, 2014 concerning the above matter

Yours sincerely, i

LAl o~ i

Siobhan Gavin,
Administrative Assistant.
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